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A reminder that there are more details and another Executive Order forthcoming from the
Governor’s office concerning reopening plans for Arts and Culture. Libraries are included in this
and are a sub-committee of the Entertainment and Travel/Tourism groups. These new
guidelines will address the importance of a slow reopening plan and making sure that circulation
and quarantine processes for at least 72 hours are incorporated into your plans.

As the Governor continues to remind us — reopening is a dimmer switch, not an on/off switch.
We know that by reminding your patrons frequently about your plans that they will understand
that this is in their best interest. Right now, you need to make sure that you are following your
newly adopted policies and procedures to reopen gradually and safely.




